
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope that you are all well and keeping safe at home. There will be no learning 

set over the half term; this is a time for you to enjoy being together and making 

memories of your own. However, please still feel free to send us photographs of 

you and your child having lots of family fun together.  We love receiving your 

photographs as they always put big smiles on our faces.   

 

After half term we will be focusing on a story called Duffy’s Lucky Escape, as 

we will be continuing to explore our Big Question: ‘How can we make the world a 

better place?’ 

 

 

We have been emailing out the home learning on Fridays for the following week, 

we hope this is useful and gives you a chance to prepare for the learning tasks. 

The home learning, as always, can be found on the Pen Mill Infant and Nursery 

Academy website under the learning tab, then clicking on the KS1 link.   

 

Please remember you can still email us at ks1penmill@educ.somerset.gov.uk  if 

you have any questions regarding your child’s learning. We have loved seeing 

your child’s work on Purple Mash and their photographs.  Our weekly well done 

for this week goes to... all the children and parents from KS1.  Well done, to the 

children for all their hard work and well done to the parents for supporting 

them with the home learning.  

Take care and please keep in touch. 

KS1 Team   
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